
The Building Division recommends approval. 
 
Thank you, 
 

J. Davis "Dave" Zellner, CBO 
Building and Safety Manager - Development Services  
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
480-474-5084 

dzellner@ajcity.net 
 

Office Hours 
Monday – Thursday, 7:00 am – 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays 
 
 
 
From: Maureen Fredrickson  
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 1:03 PM 

To: Tina Gerola; Thomas Parker; Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner 
Cc: Jennifer Pena 

Subject: Special Event License - Salt River Wild Horse Management Group 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
We have received a Special Event License application for Robin Jones Peak from the Salt River Wild 
Horse Management Group for their “Ride for the Salt River Horses” event to be held at Superstition 
Harley Davidson, 2910 W. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, AZ.  Please submit your department 
recommendations to me no later than Thursday, October 10, 2019 by noon in order for your comments 
to be included in the packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 5, 2019. 
 
Thank you and have a great day  
 

Maureen Fredrickson 
Office Support Specialist 
City Hall 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ.  85119 
mfredrickson@ajcity.net 
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